
Prom 
Dri 

Give Crawford High 

School students a 

night to remember 

What: We are accepting new and gently used formal dresses, suits, shoes, and 

accessories of all sizes.  

 

When: Donations are being accepted now until April 25, 2014 at Crawford 

Community Connection, located at Crawford High School, 4191 Colts Way, San 

Diego, CA 92115. Prom is being held on May 17th.  

 

Why:  At Crawford High School 97% of students live below the poverty line.  

The extra costs associated with attending prom are more than most students 

can afford.  Your donations will allow students to create   memories of a lifetime 

without financial burden.  

 

 
Donations can be dropped off or picked  

up by scheduling an appointment.  

Call (619) 583-2500 x 2281 

Email: promdrive@saysandiego.org  
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